
Although much progress has been made, and many people have been vaccinated, 

the corona virus continues to circulate. The experts are saying most people with 

COVID 19 have mild to moderate symptoms.  However, they still caution that 

older adults or people with existing chronic medical conditions are at greater risk 

of becoming seriously ill with COVID-19. For this reason the Board has decided 

not to have any face-to-face meetings that include the serving of food.  

Unfortunately, this includes the Annual Holiday Luncheon which is traditionally 

held in December.  We are happy to announce, however, that we will have our 

Annual Meeting of the general membership on Thursday, October 27, 2022, at 

10:00 a.m. at the Double Tree by Hilton, located at 5801 Southfield Service Drive 

and Ford Road. 

The meeting room is large enough to accommodate social distancing, and 

although the hotel does not require the wearing of a mask, we encourage all who 

attend, regardless of vaccination status, to wear a facial mask while in attendance 

at the DRCEA Annual Meeting.  Also, please note you must be current on your 

dues to attend.  We look forward to seeing you on Thursday, October 27th. 

 


